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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 16st January 2006
H –I (9)
IMPROVEMENT WORKS IN RAHEEN/SPRINGFIELD AREAS
Since the December ‘05 meeting of the Committee two meetings were held with representatives of St Marks Residents Association regarding the proposed schedule of improvement works to be carried out in the Raheen/Springfield area.  
The Parks Department has been requested by the Residents Association to include the upgrading of some small open spaces at the entrance to Springfield from the Tallaght By-Pass, in the overall list of improvement works to be carried out. 

Subject to final agreement on the details it is anticipated that the Parks Department will be in a position to commence the proposed programme of improvement works early in 2006.

